
Dear Sir or Madam:: 
 
I am a homeowner m Hidden Valley Lake. I support the Planning Commission’s decision to reject the Major Use Permit 

UP 20-22 and the Planning Commission’s decision to deny the Initial Study IS 20-25.  I ask that the Board of Supervisors 

uphold the commissioner’s decision and deny WeGrow’s application at 16750 Herrington Road. 
 
Water is an issue. Children live too near.  The roads cannot support the additional traffic.  Cannabis does not fit with the 

area. Keep this away from families and parks snd children.  
 
Angela Carter  
Attorney and HVL Homeowner  
707-245-4727  
 


